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Safer Dallas Better Dallas: Community Engagement 

 

On Friday, April 28
th

, at the Dallas Police Department’s Jack Evans Headquarters, Safer Dallas Executive 

Board Members will be presenting the Dallas Police Department’s K9 Unit with funds for a K9 ballistic vest 

and will also be donating money to a non-profit organization devoted to fighting Human Trafficking. 

Safer Dallas Better Dallas will also announce their partnership in supporting initiatives by the DISD Police 

Department and the White Rock Partnership. The media is invited to attend.  

When:  10:30 a.m. Friday, April 28th 

Where:  Stafford Media Conference Room,  

Jack Evans Police Headquarters, 1400 S. Lamar, Dallas, TX  

 

SDBD Steering Committee Agenda:  

 

 Welcome – Charles Terrell, Chairman  

 Remarks by Dallas Police Chief – David Pughes  

 Remarks by District Attorney - Faith Johnson  

 DISD PD 2017 Initiatives – Chief Craig Miller  

 Youth Summit Outcomes – Gary Griffith  

 Honor Our Heroes Initiative (May 15 –July 7
th

) – David Pittman 

 Human Trafficking – Leslie Luttrell, DeliverFund 

 3
rd

 Annual Golf Tournament – Mike Curran  

 K9 Vest Presentation – John Forest, Rotary Club, & DPD Chief Humphrey, Sgt. Smith, Sr. Cpl. Millard and 

Sr. Cpl. Ceraso  

 

Contact: SDBD President Gary Griffith (214) 502-1075 or gary.griffith@me.com. 
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